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Dear Colleagues,

Here at TAFE NSW, we’re proud to be celebrating 40 years of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander culture at the Eora Centre. This milestone is a tribute to traditions, spirit, and 
the contributions of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 

Please join us by immersing yourself in an enriching afternoon filled with performances, 
art, and inspiring stories that highlight the strength and beauty of Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander culture. We look forward to celebrating this occasion with you.

When: Wednesday 27 November 2024 
1:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Where: TAFE NSW Eora Centre 
333 Abercrombie Street, 
Chippendale 

Please confirm your attendance by contacting Kallie.hickling1@tafensw.edu.au
before 20 November 2024. 

We look forward to seeing you.

Proudly celebrating 40 years 
of the Eora Centre
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